
 

Welcome to 
Year 5! 

Hello South Africa! This is Mr Hurdle writing to you from India.           I was thrilled to hear that 

you will all be in my class when we return to school in September! It is going to be a year of fun, 

learning and lots of adventures! I cannot wait to see what the year has in store for us! 

 

 

 

I have taught in Year 6, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5, where we will all be together 

next year and I know that you are all going to love it! I enjoy teaching all 

subjects, though maths, science and art are my favourites: I look forward to 

hearing what your favourite subjects are! We have some amazing topics ready 

for your time in Year 5; I hope you will have as much fun learning through them 

as I will have teaching them to you.  

Want to know a little about me? I grew up in Romford and have lived there ever since! I attended 

Marshalls Park School for my GCSEs then Havering Sixth Form for my A-levels, before moving to 

Southampton for 3 years to complete my Biology degree. Now, I have been at Clockhouse since 

2020. When I am not planning awesome things for us to do in school I like to spend my time with 

my family and friends, reading, drawing, watching movies and going on walks in the countryside! 

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Dark green.  

Food: Pizza.  

Wild Animal: Owls. 

Domestic Animal: Cats. 

Chocolate: Terry’s Chocolate Orange. 

Movie: Harry Potter.  

Book growing up: How to Train Your Dragon.  

Hobbies: Reading, walking, watching movies. 

 

 

 

 

I think it is very important to work together as a team. We will be spending a lot of time together 

so it is important to treat each other with respect, kindness and compassion. I am looking forward 

to getting to know all of you individually and helping you grow as people, characters and learners. 

I loved getting the chance to meet all of you on our ‘meet the teacher’ morning and I am incredibly 

excited for September and all the new adventures we will have together! 

If you have any questions before September or just want to share any information please do not 

hesitate to contact me via the dojo.  

Have a great Summer!                                                                                            

Mr Hurdle 

 


